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June 7, 2022 
 

VIA ELECTRONIC DELIVERY 
Daniel C. Goldner, Chariman 
N.H. Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301 
 
 Re: Docket No. DW 20-156, Pennichuck East Utility, Inc. 
  Permanent Rate Proceeding 
  Rate Case Expense-Temp-Perm Compliance Tariff Supplements 
 
Dear Chairman Goldner: 
 
Pursuant to the Commission’s temporary filing requirements dated March 17, 2020 and Order 
No. 26,637, please see the attached clean and annotated compliance tariff supplements for 
recovery of rate case expenses and for recovery of the difference between revenues collected 
under temporary and permanent rates. 
 
The annotations reflect the changes made from what was originally filed.  As the Commission 
noted in its Order, rate case expenses were reduced by $480.  This reduced the total rate case 
expenses to $117,878.69.  Dividing that number by 8251 customers results in a yearly per-
customer amount of $14.29.  The monthly surcharge, however, remained at $1.19, due to 
rounding of the fractions of cents. 
 
Because the rates take effect July 1, 2022, the Company asks that the Commission’s review of 
the compliance tariffs be completed by the effective date of July 1, 2022. 
 
Thank you for your assistance with this filing. 
 

      Very Truly Yours, 

               
      Marcia A. Brown 
 
cc: Docket Related Electronic Service List for DW 20-156 
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